
Submissions Received – Alcohol Free Zones 

 

Submission Received Content of Submission Comment 

Baradine Community Member by email The Baradine alcohol free zones is ok with 
me, they are the same as before and that has 
worked ok 

Agrees with renewed zones 

Proprietor of Coolah Business House –by 
email with attached letter 

Removal of the alcohol free zone 
encompassing The Black Stump Inn to enable 
outdoor tables and seating 

Request to be considered by Council, through 
reviewing and revising the location of the 
alcohol free zone in consultation with local 
police. 

 


